Our News

9-5-17
Dear Families,

We are so pleased to see an emerging classroom community as demonstrated by the kindness, helpfulness, and friendliness of the children during the past week.   The children have been greeting each other by name during our morning greeting.  This is an awesome group of children.

As a way of reinforcing the skills the children are learning at school, a school-wide homework policy has been adopted. First graders will be asked to complete 5 minutes of skills reinforcement each night, Monday thru Thursday.  I will be sending the activities for the week, home each Monday.  Please return the signed homework form when the homework activities have been completed.  I hope to make these activities a rewarding experience for both children and parents. Please be sure to give me any feedback you may have regarding the activities I provide. 

Our Reading Street series has a strong online component for use at home. I will be sending home a letter with login information next week.  Today I am sending home the login information for Xtra Math and Seesaw.
The following is our classroom schedule for ARC classes for this week:       

Tuesday: Fit for Life- Discovery


Wednesday: Music
Thursday: STEAM
Friday:  Fit for Life- Explorer
Just a reminder, your child needs to wear gym shoes for Fit for Life.  Thank you!

Please make sure that when you send in lunch money for your child, you put it in an envelope or Ziploc bag labeled with your child’s first and last name and Masinda or E-4.  Thank you for your help!

We will be eating a snack each morning and afternoon.  Discovery Elementary is now an allergy awareness school.  Children may have nut products in the lunchroom but not for snack in the classroom. Please be sure to send 2 healthy snacks to school with your child each day.  The children look forward to refueling each day at these times.  Also, please be sure that your child has a water bottle at school.  If you would like to donate graham crackers, pretzels, or any other items for anyone who does not have a snack, it would be greatly appreciated.  

If you wish to order from the September book orders coming home today, you may order online at www.scholastic.com/bookclubs using the directions on the cover letter for the book orders by September 21st.  
All About Me! this week is Mrs. Fisher.
Thank you for your support.  Together we can make great things happen!

Sincerely,

Ms. Helga Masinda     

